
                                      

Public Consultation: Proposed Change to Our Charitable Objects 

PLIAS Resettlement is undertaking a formal consultation as we seek to update our charitable 
objects to better reflect the work we are already doing to support victims and survivors of 
domestic abuse and harmful practices. 

We are proposing to include a new charitable objective that will enable us to: 

●​ Provide support services for victims and survivors of domestic abuse 
●​ Deliver prevention and awareness-raising initiatives 
●​ Influence policy and practice in tackling gender-based violence 
●​ Work with partners across health, social care, criminal justice, and community sectors 

This proposed change will strengthen our ability to serve communities affected by domestic 
abuse and build on our successful projects to date. 

Proposed Additional Charitable Object:​
"To relieve the distress and disadvantage of victims of crime, including but not 
exclusively to those affected by domestic abuse and harmful practices, through the 
provision of culturally informed services, advocacy, training, and preventative 
interventions." 

How to Get Involved 

We are inviting feedback from: 

●​ Staff and volunteers 
●​ Partner organisations 
●​ Individuals with lived experience of domestic abuse 
●​ Members of the community attending our 2025 Summit 
●​ Participants in our Domestic Abuse Coffee Morning sessions 

👉 Submit your feedback via our online form ​
👉 Deadline for responses: 30th January 2026 

Your input is vital to ensure this change is supported by those we serve and those we work 
alongside. If you have any questions or would prefer to speak to someone directly, please 
contact Norma Hoyte on 07928508100 or email normah@plias.co.uk 

Together, we can ensure our charity remains responsive, inclusive, and committed to 
long-term impact. Thank you. 


